Through CPWD website

No. 16/12/2/2024-VS.| / 23517
Government of India

Office of JS & CVO
Vigilance Unit, CPWD
Nirman Bhawan, New Delhi-110011

Dated: 24.12.2024

Subject: Willingness for posting of Superintending Engineer (E&M) in Vigilance Unit,
CPWD - reg.

Willingness from Superintending Engineer (E&M) was sought vide this office
letter dated 05.12.2024 for posting in the Vigilance Unit, CPWD. Interested officers were
required to send their willingness alongwith Bio-Data to O/o JS & CVO, Vigilance Unit,
CPWD, Nirman Bhawan, New Delhi latest by 20.12.2024. Due to administrative reasons, the
date for sending the willingness for SE(E&M) is extended upto 03.01.2025. Interested
Superintending Engineer (E&M) may send their application alongwith Bio-data & copy of
APARs of last five year through e-mail- is-cvo.cpwd@nic.in.

This issues with the approval of JS & CVO, CPWD.
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Executive’Engineer (HQ)
Vigilance Unit, CPWD
Nirman Bhawan, New Delhi
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Copy to-All Concerned.



